

Town of Boscawen

116 North Main Street, Boscawen, NH 03303 | Telephone: 603.753.9188 | Fax: 603.753.9183

Planning Board Technical Review Committee

Kellee Jo Easler, Chair Planning & Community Development Director

Barbara Randall Planning Board Chair

Ray Fisher Fire Chief

Alan H. Hardy Code Enforcement Officer

Dean Hollins Public Works Director

Kevin Wyman Police Chief

Planning & Community Development Staff

Pamela Hardy Planning & Community Development Assistant

Linda Chandonnet Planning & Community Development Clerk February 25, 2019

GMI Acquisition 228 Laconia Road Belmont NH 03220

Notice of Decision

- At a regularly scheduled and duly noticed meeting of the Boscawen Planning Board Technical Review Committee, Monday, February 25, 2019 at 10:00AM, the committee approved an Application for a Minor Site Plan modification for a new 2,000 sq. ft. equipment storage shed inside the existing quarry by GMI Acquisition, 228 Laconia Road, Belmont NH 03220 with a location of 267 Queen Street, Boscawen NH 03303 at Map 81 Lot 24 in an AR zone, with the following conditions:
 - 1. The proposed new construction, (building), is subject to Impact Fees;
 - 2. The Applicant must pull a Building Permit for the new construction;
 - 3. Life Safety Inspection must be passed prior to use;
 - 4. The Applicant shall acquire and install a fence-mounted Knox® box, compliant with the Town of Boscawen Fire Department requirements.

By Order of the Planning Board Technical Review Committee,

Kellee Io Easler, Chair

The Town of Boscawen prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, religion, age, disability, marital or family status. Boscawen is an equal opportunity employer.